		[bookmark: _GoBack]Merry Christmas &  may you have a wonderfully blessed New Year.


Just a reminder that I will be away for the rest of the week and not available by phone ,

text, or email. If there is anything really urgent you may contact Cyndi Pollard or

Angela Flores: otherwise we can wait until The New Year.



I do want to thank you for all the really encouraging Christmas cards & super Christmas
gifts you gave me. I feel really blessed!




                                   A Couple of Reminders:   



Each  student has a reading goal  --due when we get back in the new year.
( Read over the break )   


The Spelling Bee is on Jan. 10th.  Study the list for a chance to do well.   


Jan. 2nd is a late start - 10am.  ( be here 9:45 ish )   
   

Jan 5th  Memory Verse Test.       
 
     

Don't go to church? Why not go this Christmas season? There are many good Bible teaching churches in the area - I do thoroughly recommend  Evergreen Christian.
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